
Digital Inclusion Initiative 
 

Please view our February Edition of the Digital Inclusion Initiative Newsletter 

for updates on this important initiative and share it with your elected officials and IT personnel. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me or the Initiative team at studentwifi@palmbeachschools.org.  

 

 

https://sway.office.com/AZfENz0aBThD7mKW?ref=Link
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